Subject: Jump On Board for Success - J.0.B.S. program schedule
Dear J.O.B.S. Participants,
Hope the summer is continuing to go well for all. Quick note:

Jump On Board for Success - J.O.B.S. will host the Introduction to
PowerPoint Session on July 14, 2011. Because of the holiday this past
Monday; J.0.B.S. will also be taking a holiday break.

The information for week four’s session is as follows:

Subject: Introduction to PowerPoint 2010

Date: July 14, 2011 (next Thursday evening)

Time: 6 P.M. to 8 P.M.

Location: Ilini Hall, 721 South Wright Street, Champaign,
IL 61820

OEOA appreciates the important role that training such as this plays in
improving the chances for underrepresented individuals in the local
community. We look forward to strengthening our relationship with the
local community to create more opportunities for the underrepresented.

Contact Otis Noble III at onoble@illinois.edu or (217) 333-0885 for any
questions.
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